
 

June 3,2025 

 

Notice Regarding the Closure of Operations of HUNDRED STAY Tokyo Shinjuku 

 

ORIX Hotel Management Corporation (Head Office: Minato-ku, Tokyo; President: Takaaki Nitanai) 

announces that it will cease operations of HUNDRED STAY Tokyo Shinjuku, located in Shinjuku, 

Tokyo, as of August 31, 2025. 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to our customers, business partners, and the 

local community for their continued support and patronage. 

 

ORIX Hotel Management Corporation 

HUNDRED STAY Tokyo Shinjuku 

 

 

 
For media inquiries, please contact: 

ORIX Corporation, Group Corporate Communications Department 

Tel: +81-3-3435-3167 


